Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 7:49 AM
To: Vernon Black

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Devon Diamond PWU 22 #1H
2RP-3482

Vernon,

| got a little ahead of myself. The site ranking is a minimum of 10 due to depth to ground water. Data shows potential for
encountering ground water at 50’ — 100’, so while the data has a fairly large range, OCD will err on the side of caution
when it comes to depth to GW. In reviewing the approval letter, it was noted that vertical depth of impact was not
defined. Do you know if that has been done?

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 7:39 AM

To: Vernon Black

Cc: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Devon Diamond PWU 22 #1H

Vernon,

I have no doubt that this project will get where it needs to be, however | can’t approve it for closure until the lab data
shows it to be below RRAL. | believe this site has a ranking of zero, and if so, SP1 is still a little too hot to approve closure.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720



From: Vernon Black [mailto:vblack@hungry-horse.com]
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 9:17 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: Devon Diamond PWU 22 #1H

Good Morning Mike,

Please see the attached lab results obtained 90 days after the initial MicroBlaze. A significant reduction has occurred at
SP #1 on the pad and at SP#2 off the edge of the pad. I'm confident that the recent moisture we’ve received and
continual sunshine will continue to aid in the reduction of the remaining hydrocarbons. Please accept the
correspondence as request for closure.

Thanks,

Vernon K. Black
Hungry Horse, LLC
PO Box 1058
Hobbs, NM 88241
575-393-3386 office
575-631-2253 cell



